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	ERCOT/Market Segment Impacts and Benefits


Instructions:  To allow for comprehensive PRR consideration, please fill out each block below completely, even if your response is “none,” “not known,” or “not applicable.”  Wherever possible, please include reasons, explanations, and cost/benefit analyses pertaining to the PRR.
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	LSE:
General, Including NOIE
	PRR 546 would provide inappropriate subsidies to Tex-La and possibly Rayburn, at the expense of all other LSEs.
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CR & REP
	
	
	

	QSE
	
	
	

	Resource
	
	
	

	TDSP
	
	
	


	Comments


PRR 546 should be rejected.  Contrary to Tex-La’s and Rayburn’s assertion, this PRR is not consistent with the intent of the PCR eligibility provisions in the current Protocols.  Under the current Protocols, a NOIE contract must have been entered into prior to September 1, 1999 to be eligible for PCRs.  The rationale for PCRs is that NOIEs who entered into binding obligations (through ownership or contract) prior to September 1, 1999 should be partially insulated against congestion cost increases brought about by regulatory and market changes following the passage of Senate Bill 7, which took effect on September 1, 1999.  However, any binding obligations made after that date would be taken with knowledge of the regulatory and market changes.

In this case, Tex-La and Rayburn had purchase power contracts that were entered into prior to September 1, 1999, but which have or will soon expire.  Although they claim that SWPA is legally committed to entering into new contracts, the critical factor is that Tex-La and Rayburn are under no legal obligation to enter into such contracts.  Hence, they can choose whether to enter into new contracts, and factor the full congestion costs related to the contracts into their decisions.  This situation is similar to “evergreen” contracts that give parties the right, but not the obligation, to renew the contracts indefinitely.  PCRs were never intended as a subsidy for such post-September 1, 1999 resource acquisition decisions.
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